
 
 
 
July 26, 2006 
 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid 
(“Company”), are transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York (“Commission”). 

 
 

First Revised Leaf No. 57 
Fifth Revised Leaf No. 97 
Second Revised Leaf No. 133 
First Revised Leaf No. 140 
Fourth Revised Leaf No. 141 
Second Revised Leaf No. 145 
Second Revised Leaf No. 150 
Second Revised Leaf No. 154 
First Revised Leaf No. 164 
Fifth Revised Leaf No. 184 
Fourth Revised Leaf No. 216 

 
    To PSC No. 219 Gas 
 
    Effective: September 1, 2006 
 
 

 The enclosed revised tariff leaves are transmitted for filing in order to incorporate revisions of a 
housekeeping nature to the Company’s PSC No. 219 Gas Tariff.   
 
 The revisions included in the attached filing are minor in nature and are being filed at the request 
of the Commission’s Staff. 
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 The Company requests waiver of newspaper publication of the proposed changes as required by 
16NYCRR 720-8.1 in that the modification is of a housekeeping nature and has no material effect on the 
Company’s ratepayers. 
 
 Please advise the undersigned of any action taken in regards to this filing. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Marcia G. Collier 
Manager, Gas Pricing 
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